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Hi
I am a resident of Sedro Woolley. 
I wanted to take a moment to voice my opposition to the Goldeneye site. This facility is too close to a salmon
habitat that has been restored after spending 50 million dollars.

This facility is too close to our town of Sedro Woolley. 

BESS sites belong in industrial lands. 
Please deny construction of this site and propose it gets moved to industrial lands.

Thank you for your time 
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